HARGRAVE VILLAGE HALL

The Bowls Club continue to use the Hall on Monday afternoons for ‘Social Bowls’ which is

proving to be popular with numbers increasing. The PCC of St Edmund’s Church, Hargrave

continues to use the Hall for the annual BBQ and Pop-up Pubs which are a great place to
catch up with fellow villagers and enjoy a freshly made woodfired pizza.

The Hall has been used for more private bookings this past year.

The Hargrave Lottery continues with 4 draws each year in March, June, September, and
December. There are currently 51 members. 50% of the quarterly takings are given in prizes
with the remainder going to Village Hall funds.

Discussions have continued regarding the future of Hargrave Village Hail with a suggestion
to build a new Village Hall as well as 10 houses on the field behind the Hall. As this
proposition is no longer viable, we move forward, working with the Parish Council to
consider other available options.

The Hall is now equipped with Broadband supplied by BT.

The Hall is managed by a small committee who continue to provide a pleasant and safe
meeting place for all. If you would like to join the committee, please let us know.

We are very grateful to all the viilagers of Hargrave who continue to help and support
Hargrave Village Hall.

Jill Upton — Hargrave Village Hall Committee Member

May 2023




